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First Week of Preschool!

PCP had a fabulous first week of preschool! Thank you PCP staff,
students, and especially parents/family members for encouraging their
children to attend preschool by saying, “See you later” at drop off.  It is
sometimes difficult when helping your family get used to a different
schedule/routine...Thanks for being brave and supporting them :)

ALL are invited to September 17th 
PTO Meeting 5:30PM

On Tuesday, Sept 17th 5:30-6 PM, PCP will be hosting the first PTO
meeting of the school year. Come meet other PCP families and learn in
detail what volunteer needs and opportunities are coming up this Fall
at PCP i.e., Jones Market Fundraiser, Fall PCP Dinner Night Out,
November Family Night and Silent Auction, monthly Scholastic Book
Sales.  We will be meeting in the Wesley Room (use elevator/stairs to
1st floor) at 5:30PM OR attend via ZOOM at
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84405249793

Children are welcome to come with :) 
-there will be some quiet activities set up on  rug in the Wesley Rm.



2K AM Classes (Wait List)
2K/3K PM Class (Wait List)
3K AM Classes (2 openings)
4K AM and PM Classes (Some openings)

To register, get on a wait list, or ask questions, contact
Mrs. Raub parentscoop@att.net 

There are still some
openings at PCP for

2024-25!

Some Reminders

Snacks:  When it is your turn to bring in snack for your class, please
include a crunchy grain peanut/tree nut free snack each time i.e.,
crackers, Goldfish,  pretzels, etc. 

Extra Change of Clothes/Undergarments/Socks:  Please keep extra
clothes, underwear, and/or diapers, socks in your child’s backpack.

Signing the State Attendance Form on Clip Board:  At the end of
each week during pickup, please make sure to initial the State
Attendance Form for your child. This is required by the WI Department
of Children and Family.




